
October 24th 1923

C75311
My dear Mackenzie-King,

I have just heard from the Warden of All 
Souls, Oxford, that the Hebdomadal Council have 
decided to confer an Honorary D.C.L. upon you and 
Smuts. He tells me that any of the following 
Tuesdays will suit, 11 ovember 6th, 13th, 20th 
and 27th or December 4th. I am afraid that only 
the first two or three of these dates are of any 
use to you. The ceremony takes place at two 
o'clock. I would suggest your writing to the 
Registrar, Old Clarendon Buildings, Broad Street, 
Oxford, letting him know vihich day you can manage 

I imagine it would probably be to their 
convenience, and also add to the dignity of the
oôoasion, if you and Smuts could manage the same 
day. In that case it would, I presume, have to
November 6th Yours sincerely
The Rt. Hon. W.L.#ackenzie-King
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